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Dear Parent/Guardian,

We move towards the end of another academic year, it has gone past so quickly. We have had a
very successful year, with children joining us as well as a few leaving.

We will have two of our staff off on maternity leave next year, Donna and Kayleigh are both going
to be off having their second babies, we ill let you know when they are here safely. Charley who
was covering for a years maternity will be leaving us and moving on to another school, we wish her
well for her future career.

We will also be saying a very sad and fond farewell to Helen Rutherford, I know that you will join
with me in wishing her a very happy retirement.

The planned building work should start as we finish school, I am hoping that the worst of the
disruption will be finished by the time we return to school in September. We may have to deal
with some finishing work when we come back but we will have a plan in place to ensure the safety
of all staff and pupils if this is the case.

We will finish school at 1 pm on Friday the 19™ July and children return to school at 9 am on
Wednesday 4™ September.

Thank you for your continued support and kindness over the past year, we wish you all a lovely
summer holiday.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Penny Derries




Willow Class spent the

day at Alnwick Gardens

Topsoms
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Elm class have had so much
fun on our end of summer
school trip. We visited East

Links Family Park. We really
enjoyed riding on the train,

we got to feed lots of
different animals. We played
at the park and was very
brave climbing all the way to
the top to come down the big
slide! &
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'HE PURRFECT FAMILY TREAT!

The Tiger
Who Came
to Tea @
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The Times

Daily Telegraph

Mail on Sunday
Daily Express
Sunday Telagraph

Dally Mall

Beech Class had a wonderful time at 'The Tiger Who Came to Tea' at The
Maltings Theatre recently. It was a lovely experience to go into the theatre
and fo watch as story they all know well being performed on the stage.

Some children were apprehensive before going, and the darkness and some
loud noises were a bit of a surprise, but all watched and joined in when
appropriate. It was such a fantastic way to end the school year.




Sycamore Class
July 2024

We have heen working our
brains and our hodies
through a range of fun

challenges that develop
strength, motor skills and
co-ordination.




Oak class Summer
Term 2
Oak class have
enjoyed exploring our
local environment,
writing our
manifestos during
the election and
celebrating Emily at
our leavers lunch.




Summer Term
Oak class throughly
enjoyed our beach day,
learning first aid and
participating in Hillside
Lodges Olympic torch

relay.




Summer Term 2024
Cherr% class have been very busy Litter picklng a the Local
community as park of their ‘Ciaviroimental Awareness’ module in
ASDAN PSD Pupils have actively participated for over ten hours in
a litter picking Frojeck to improve the locol environment, Can
you recoqguise any of the areas bhal we have Litker Ficked?




